
PLANNING COMMISSION 
TOWNSHIP OF ROSE 

OAKLAND COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
ROSE TOWNSHIP ZONING ORDINANCE AMENDMENT 

 
THURSDAY, MAY 6, 2010 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Rose Township Planning Commission will hold a public 
hearing at 7:30 p.m. on Thursday, May 6, 2010, for the purpose of considering an 
amendment to the Rose Township Zoning Ordinance. The amendment is to set standards 
and requirements for Wind Energy Conversion Systems. 
 
The public hearing will be held at the Rose Township Hall, 204 Franklin Street, in Rose 
Township, Michigan.   The purpose of the public hearing is to describe the proposed 
amendment and receive public comment on the ordinance amendment.  All interested 
parties are welcome to attend and present their comments.   
 
A copy of the Zoning Ordinance Amendment is available for public inspection at the 
Rose Township offices, 9080 Mason Street, Holly, Michigan, during regular business 
hours.  Written comments concerning the amendment may be submitted to the Township 
at the above location prior to the hearing and will be made part of the official record.   All 
minutes of meetings are available at the Township Clerk's office. 
 
Persons needing assistance to attend the meeting due to physical handicap should contact 
the Rose Township Clerk, 9080 Mason Street, Holly, Michigan (248) 634-8701 at least 
72 hours prior to the meeting. 
 
 


